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                                                                                                                          Unwavering Commitment – Unlimited Possibilities 

 

 

December 17, 2021 

Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 

On Thursday, December 16th, I reported the following COVID-positive cases to Summit 
County Public Health officials: 

 Two (2) On-Campus Preschool students; 
 One (1) On-Campus Kindergarten student; 
 One (1) On-Campus first grade student; 
 Two (2) On-Campus second grade students; 
 Two (2) On-Campus third grade students; 
 Three (3) On-Campus fourth grade students; 
 Four (4) On-Campus sixth grade students (2 @ RBC Campus and 2 @ Dodge 

Campus); 
 Three (3) On-Campus seventh grade students; 
 Two (2) On-Campus eighth grade students; 
 Two (2) On-Campus ninth grade students; 
 Five (5) On-Campus tenth grade students; 
 Two (2) On-Campus eleventh grade students; 
 Four (4) On-Campus twelfth grade students and 
 Two (2) certificated staff members assigned to Twinsburg High School 

This high number of COVID-positive cases is very concerning.  In fact, thirty-five (35) 
confirmed cases in a single day ranks as our District’s highest number of cases in any 
single day since the pandemic began in March 2020.  It is more important, than ever 
before, to remind our students to follow the COVID-19 protocols that help keep them 
healthy and safe. 

Speaking of safety, and as a follow-up to the Blackboard Connect email I sent you last 
evening, I want to reiterate that our District has not received any threat related to the 
social media concern circulating on TikTok.  To put everyone’s mind at ease, you will 
note extra police presence at all of our schools today.  We thank Chief Mason and the 
Twinsburg Police for their continued assistance. 

Sincerely,                                                                   

Kathi Powers, Superintendent 

 
 


